
KENOSHA COUNTY 4-H FISHING PROJECT  
EDUCATIONAL PROGRAM POLICY 

 

These policies are in addition to those stated in the Kenosha County 4-HFishing Project 
Constitution and By-laws. 

 To enroll in the Kenosha County 4-H Fishing project youth must be in the 3rd grade 
or above. 

 In order to represent Kenosha County 4-H Countywide Fishing Project in the Casting 
Contest you must have attended two (2) meetings on or before pond cleaning day in 
order to be a member in good standing. 

 A donation to the Kenosha County 4-H Fishing Educational Program of $10.00 per 
child must be paid by January 31st of the current year.  This may be paid at a 
meeting or mailed.  

 Parents are expected to help out at events and/or serve on one or more committees 
throughout the year.  If a parent can’t attend, please have a “proxy” person that is 21 
or older attend the meeting or event.   

 College bound students should make arrangements with the Fishing Educational 
Team for meeting attendance requirements by February 1st of the current year.      
 

 


